Emergency Management Agency

1633 W. Peace Street, PO Box 608, Canton, MS 39046 T: (601) 859-4188 F: (601) 859-4743

November 12, 2018

Please see attached letter from the City of Canton requesting an inventory donation of an all-terrain utility vehicle that is currently under Emergency Management's Inventory.

It is our office's recommendation to donate the said inventory to the City of Canton Fire Dept. and it be transferred to their inventory upon the Board of Supervisor's approval.

Albert Jones III Director



Andrew Hughes

November 19, 2018

Madison County Board of Supervisors
P. O. Box 608
Canton, MS 39046

Dear Madison County Board:

The City of Canton Fire Department has been informed that you are in possession of an All-Terrane-Vehicle that is not presently being utilized. Our Fire Department is in need of such a vehicle to assist us during emergencies and special events. A vehicle such as this could aid us during flooding, Medical transportation at Flea Markets, High School Home Games, Christmas Parades and Search and Rescue.

We appreciate such a kind gesture in the form of a donation, we will take the vehicle as is, and if there are any changes to be made, we will make the necessary changes. Thanks for your consideration in this matter and we look forward to hearing from you soon.

If there are questions, or you need further information in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact me at (601) 859-3112.

Sincerely,

Andrew Hughes, Chief

CITY OF CANTON FIRE DEPARTMENT

AH/ph